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The Affton Hockey Club plans to open our Fenton facility on June 1, 2020. In light of the Covid-19 virus,
we’ve added the following procedures to make the facility as safe as possible and ask that you as
players, parents, and spectators understand and respect these changes.

All participants and spectators (when allowed) are required to sign a Covid-19 waiver before entering
the facility. You must have a signed waiver on file to participate in any programs at an Affton Hockey
facility. Waivers will be emailed to all registered players, will be available at afftonhockey.org, and will
be available when entering the rink.

The following procedures will be in place for the month of June. We will reassess and make further
changes if needed at that point.

New Procedures to Facilitate Social Distancing:

- Health screening of all coaches, referees, and athletes.

- Affton program ice will be staggered by 25 minutes to allow for fewer people in the rink at one
time.

- Additional employees will be scheduled to make this as seamless as possible. All players will be
greeted at the door by an employee who will instruct them as to where to go.

- All players will enter the facility through the front entrance and exit the building from the
bleacher side door.

- The facility doors will be locked at all times. Players will be allowed into the rink 20 minutes prior
to the scheduled ice time.

- After the event, players will return to their assigned locker room to remove skates and/or
equipment, then will be escorted to the exit door. NO players will be allowed to shower.

- Designated spots will be marked with X’s throughout the rink. This will include the bleachers,
benches, locker rooms and viewing areas.

- 8 locker rooms will be used to allow safe distancing for the players.

- Facility will be cleaned regularly with disinfectant, including the locker rooms and bleachers

- Bathrooms will be sanitized hourly.

- Hand sanitizer dispensers will be available throughout the facility.

As stated in the St. Louis County Guidelines for Youth and Adult Sports, spectators are not allowed in the
facility at this time. Face masks are not required in the building but certainly are encouraged.



